May 12, 2014
Notes from Mrs. Hunt
Please note the calendar for May 12-16.
May 12-16 is teacher appreciation week at J.E. Cosgriff School. Please take time to write a note of appreciation to your child’s teacher. They all work very hard to provide a meaningful and challenging education for all students in the school.
1. CRT Testing continues this week
2.  Tuesday, May 13, Students may wear free dress with a donation of two requested items for the Crossroads Urban “Baby Shower.”
Please donate the following items and place them in front of the school office until the last day of school:
*Baby formula-including soy base
*Rice cereal and bottled baby food. (expired food cannot be accepted)
* Disposable diapers of all sizes
* 3 pack 9z. baby bottles
* Baby wipes
* Baby soap, shampoo, lotion
3. Wednesday, May 14, Students will enjoy a student demonstration of the Utah Opera, at 2:00pm in the social center. Thanks you to our HSA for funding this educational performance.
4. [bookmark: _GoBack]Thursday, May 15, Mother Teresa Project— Eighth grade biography presentation for our St. Ambrose seniors.
5. Friday, May 16, Books and Bagels will take place in the gym at 7:30am. A parent, student and book are all that is necessary to enjoy this activity. Bagels, coffee and juice will be provided.
6. Friday, May 16, Bishop Wester will visit our school and join the 5th grade students for their “lunch bunch” bible study group.”
7. On Sunday, May 18, the 3rd grade class will host the 11:00am mass. Fourth, fifth and sixth grade students are needed to sing in the choir.  All families are invited to attend the school hosted mass.
Thursday, May 15 will be the last day for homework club.
Please turn in all summer school application right away.
Thank you to Mrs. Tara Cullen, Mr. Huntzinger, Mr. Asman, many students and parents for a very positive and meaningful “Fine Arts Celebration.”
The all school track meet scheduled for Friday, May 9, was cancelled because of inclement weather. It has been rescheduled for Monday May 19. Please see the attached information.
http://www.judgememorial.com/content/2014/04/may-9-2014-youth-track-field-meet.
Thank You,
Mrs. Hunt

